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Personal contact will not replace anything, but meetings are currently 
not safe either responsible. Therefore, we decided to support a good 

cause instead of giving traditional material gifts to our 
customers and partners.

Through the survey, you and our employees helped us to choose
The Foundation of Children's Cardiac Center, to which TEMPEST will 
donate 10,000 euros. We are sure that they will help to improve the 

comprehensive care of children with heart defects and give them the 
opportunity to lead a happy and full-valued life. Christmas should 

belong mainly to children.

Thank you for your support, we wish you a successful
and especially a healthy new year 2021.

The greatest gift is 
HEALTH AND JOY .


